Admission’s Office
University of Aberdeen
Regent Walk
Aberdeen
AB24 3FX
April 12, 2010
Emily Walker
Crown Street
Aberdeen
AB12 6JD
Dear Ms. Walker,
After thoroughly reviewing your application and the results of the entrance examination, I would like to inform you that you have been accepted into the Bachelor of Science in Biology program of the university for the academic year 2010-2011.  Our BS Biology program is one of the best in the country and has received citations from organizations in the field of science.  The university fosters a good learning environment and encourages its students to excel through venues in and out of the country.
Please find attached a complete brochure of the school and program, as well as a list of requirements you must provide to complete your admission.  Submit your requirements to the Admissions Office no later than June 1.
Wishing you the best,
Mr. Daniel Smith
Dean of Admission

